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T, September 28, 1982

N

Mr, Harold Bernard, Acting Branch Chief
Standardization and Special Products Branch
Division of Licensing

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C, 20555

re: Procedure for Renewal of Research
Reactor Facility License

Dear Mr, Bernard:

You have assisted us in the past on licensing
questions, We wonder if you could provide us with some guidance on the
proper procedure for renewal of our 10 year Reactor Facility License
No. R-94 which expires on September 30, 1983, As this is a college-
based research and instructional facility licensed for only 0, 1 watt, we
trust that the renewal procedure is much less complicated than for a
much larger facility, Thank you in advance for your help,

Very trauly yours,

Baredd X Yema

Ronald S, Kane
Reactor Administrator
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